SELECTMEN'S MEETING

Present were Sel. Olson, Sel. Caldwell and secretary. Sel. Mansfield was in the hospital.

A Trailer Hearing was held at 7:30 pm at the request of George Strong.

Present were Mr. & Mrs. George Strong and Mr. & Mrs. Michael French. No
abutters attended. The permit was approved.

A Building Permit was approved for Linda Merrill.

Gravel Removal Permits were approved to (1) Laban Todd and (2) to Harold Strong.

The Selectmen voted unanimously to set a fee of \$25 on all buildings permits.

The Selectmen are withholding payment to LeBlanc Electric, Inc.

due to inadequacies with the installation of Fire Alarm and Security Systems
in town buildings.

Frank Crawford was appointed, if he will accept, as a regular member to the Planning Board.

Adjourned at 11:00 pm